G A Y T O N P R 1 M A R Y S C H O O L
GAYTON ROAD HESWALL WIRRAL CHe60 BPZ

Monday 7t December 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: Y6 Residential to Robinwood
Unfortunately, it has been confirmed by the DfE that residential experiences are still not permitted for
school prior to the Easter holiday. This means that our planned trip to Robinwood in March with our Year 6

pupils has been cancelled.

| can only apologise for the inconvenience caused and fully appreciate that Year 6 will be very disappointed
by this news. Obviously, this situation is completely out of our control and affects all schools nationally.

We are unable to secure a later date with the centre for Year 6 and at this stage all outdoor centres are
unable to confirm whether they will be able to open in the summer term anyway as no decision has been
made on this yet and will depend entirely on what happens with Covid-19.

We will be arranging for parents to receive a refund for all the money they have paid via Parent Pay.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding with this.

Kind regards,

Mrs McAleny
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